
M/WBE Office 
City of Greensboro 
 
 
 
December 22, 2014 
 
TO:  Elijah Williams, Water Reclamation Manager  
 
FROM: Tiffany Jones, M/WBE Specialist  
 

SUBJECT: Contract No. 2011-038A 
                        TZO Water Reclamation Facility Expansion Project - Package 2 
 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the Good Faiths Efforts documentation for the TZO Water 
Reclamation Facility Expansion Project - Package 2, to determine compliance with the City of 
Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. The goals established for the project were MBE 8% and 
WBE 7%. Two Bidders met both the MBE and WBE goals. Three Bidders provided evidence of 
Good Faith Efforts to try to make the MBE and WBE goals. Two Bidders failed to demonstrate 
Good Faith Efforts to meet the goals.   
 
Garney Companies, Inc., the lowest bidder, proposed to commit $3,516,480 or 13.20% of the 
total bid amount, $26,640,000.00 to MBE firms and $69,264.00 or 0.26% to WBE firms.  
 
Garney Companies agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following certified 
M/WBE firms:   
 

 
WBE 

 
Stewart Hauling Forsyth Hauling $47,952  

0.18% 
 

WBE 
 

Silver Lining Forsyth Aerial Photo $2,664  
0.01% 

 
WBE 

 
Canady’s 

Landscaping 
Davidson Seeding $18,648  

0.07% 

 
MBE VIA Rockingham Electrical $3,516,480 13.2% 

 
PC Construction, the second lowest bidder submitted a bid of $27,895,000.00. The proposed 
M/WBE commitment was $2,315,285.00 or 8.3% MBE and $3,626,350.00 or 13.0% WBE.  
 
Haren Construction, the next lowest bidder, submitted a bid of $28,272,000.00. The proposed 
M/WBE commitment was $3,562,272.00 or 12.6% MBE and $636,120.00 or 2.25% WBE.   
 
Adams Robinson Enterprises submitted a bid of $28,411,000.00. The proposed M/WBE 
commitment was $2,727,456.00 or 9.6% MBE and $3,551,375.00 or 12.5% WBE.  
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Crowder Construction submitted a bid of $29,236,511.00.  The proposed M/WBE commitment 
was $613,966.00 or 2.1% MBE and $613,966.00.00 or 2.1% WBE.  
 
Archer Western failed to document Good Faith Efforts to try to meet the M/WBE goals; and a 
proposal submitted by English Construction Company was determined to be nonresponsive.    
 
Please give me a call if you have any questions. 
 
TJ 
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